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From: Douglas Smyth <dsmyth@efn.org>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 3:59 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: SB 860

Dear Oregon Legislators,
| encourage you to pass SB 860. This important bill will help to bring parity to psychologists statewide.
Thank you,

Douglas Smyth, Ph.D.
Oregon Licensed Psychologist #1345



